
 

 

 

  

 
NOTICE OF CONSIDERATION of  

ANMORE ZONING AMENDMENT BYLAW No. 687-2024 
 

NOTICE is hereby given that Anmore Municipal Council will be considering first and second 
reading of Anmore Zoning Bylaw Amendment Bylaw No. 687-2024 in accordance with 
Section 467 of the Local Government Act at the Regular Council Meeting scheduled for 
Tuesday, June 18th, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. at the Council Chambers, Anmore Community Hub, 
2697 Sunnyside Road, Anmore, BC. 
 
A copy of the bylaw is available for public inspection on the Village’s website at Official Notices 
- Anmore Village or in person at the Anmore Community Hub, 2697 Sunnyside Road, Anmore, 
BC during regular office hours. 

 
The purpose of the bylaw is to amend the existing Village of Anmore Zoning Bylaw 568-
2017 to update regulations for coach house, as well as general maintenance.  The Anmore 
Zoning Bylaw regulates development within Anmore municipal boundaries for the benefit of 
the community as a whole. 
 
Rhonda Schell 
Corporate Officer 
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